To whom it may concern,

I am writing to advise that I am totally against the proposed main
road being built along the former railway embankment. It will
destroy the wild life, homes, communities and green belt land.

Any homes that are not destroyed will be subject to air pollution,
unbearable traffic noise which will devalue the properties making
it impossible to sell. The new tolls on the Runcorn bridges will
make traffic to divert to the proposed new road to avoid the
charges which will cause more congestion in Thelwall and
Grappenbhall.

I am also not in favour of housing being built in green belt land.
Surely the most needed types of homes are the low cost
affordable housing for the younger generation, which need to be
built in affordable areas.

I have not personally received any correspondence about this
proposal despite living next to the transpennine trail, fortunately I
heard on the local news recently, however it was after the



consultation for the new road had closed. Why has it been kept
quiet?

I do not what to be in a city which is why I chose to live in
I have yet to hear from anyone that wants us to become
a city.

I also wonder why there have not been any meeting held in
Thelwall or Grappenhall when we look to be the most affected
areas in these proposals.

Lastly I'm also concerned that our hospital is struggling to cope at
the moment and if thousands more homes are built how can they

possibly manage the larger population?

Yours faithfully





